
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: April 4, 2022 

FROM:  Monica Powery, Director, Purchasing  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 22-001 Dillman Trail 
 

BACKGROUND 

The City of Greenacres desires to hire experienced and qualified companies for the construction 
of asphalt pathway and adjacent swale, irrigation pump system and electrical services for pump, 
landscaping. The bid was advertised by the City’s Purchasing Department on December 5, 2021. 

ANALYSIS 

The proposals were opened on January 12, 2022 with six (6) bidders responding. The attached 
tabulation sheet summarized the results received. City staff has evaluated the proposal and 
recommends award to Zahlene Enterprises, Inc. as the lowest responsive, responsible bidder. 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

Sufficient funds are budgeted in Capital Improvement Program 305-30-31-63-161 (CIP 305-
232). 

LEGAL 

The recommendation for award is in accordance with the requirements of City policies and 
procedures. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Approval of Resolution No. 2022-07 authorizing execution of contract and award of Bid No. 22-
001 Dillman Trail to Zahlene Enterprises, Inc. 

 

 


